12/27/04

I would like to see this change:  Surcharges--passed on automatically

When a utility gets hit with a surcharge from the government, they should be able to automatically pass that on to the customers, without having to make a special request from the WUTC.  This will save lots of time and money on everyone's part (it will cut overhead costs and governmental time and money costs). And it is fair to the companies being so sur-charged.

Kathy Kaser, Sec/Treas of Oasis Water Corp.

